
     
     

             
               

                 
             
               

                 
               

               

    

 
 

 
  

 

 

                 
         

                   

             

       

   

  

    

        

              

   

   
  

Central School Book Dedication Program 
A chance to “Love Your Library” 

Central School Library Media Center is proud to announce an exciting program to recognize 
special family occasions and build the library collection at the same time. Dedicating a book 
to the library is a great way to commemorate a special event such as a birthday or holiday, 
honor a favorite teacher, or recognize a special person in your child’s life. If your child’s 
birthday falls in the summer, we can recognize their birthday in early June. This program will 
help us to purchase new and replacement titles to support all levels of readers. When you 
purchase a book through this program, a special dedication book plate is placed inside the 
book and your child is the first to check the new book out of the library! 

Here’s how it works: 

• Ms. Dion has a selection of brand new hardcover books reserved for this purpose. 
• You purchase a book by filling out the Book Dedication Form and sending it in along 

with a suggested minimum donation of $15.00. Please send checks made payable to 
the Central School General Fund Memo: Library 

• Your child comes to the media center and a volunteer will help the child to select a 
special book. 

• We affix a book plate inside the book acknowledging your donation. 
• Your child’s picture is taken holding the book and the picture goes into a special 

scrapbook. 

• Your child is the first one to check the book out of the library. 
• When the book is returned, it becomes part of the Central School Library collection. 

The newest fiction and nonfiction titles will be offered, and this will help us build an awesome 
library collection for all students to enjoy! 

If you would like to participate, please fill out the bottom section of this page, and return it to 

the library along with your check. Thank you for supporting the Library Media Center! 

Central Library Media Center Book Dedication Form 

Student’s name:____________________________________________________ 

Teacher: ___________________________________________________ 

In honor of: ________________________________________________________ 

Date, if dedicated for a special occasion: __________________________ 

Please include your name and phone number, in case we need to contact you. 

Parent’s name: ___________________________________ 

Phone Number: ___________________________________ 
Thank you again! 
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